
Cheer Competition Music Submission Information 

 

Hello, Coaches! 

I’m excited to be your DJ/MC for all high school- and NHIAA-hosted competitions! 

Your music tracks should be submitted prior to the events – djcarrylroy@gmail.com. It is preferred that 

tracks are received at least one week prior to the competition, but I’ll be as flexible as possible in the 

days leading up. [Please note: it is unlikely that tracks submitted less than 24 hours before the event will 

be loaded and ready.] As soon as I process your music, I’ll confirm via email. Once you submit your 

music, I will have it for the season…you will only need to resubmit if you make changes to the track. 

Music must be submitted in .mp3 format. If you run into any issues submitting via email, we can discuss 

using a file-sharing service such as Dropbox/Box/WeTransfer. 

If you choose not to submit music in advance or you miss the submission deadline for your first event, 

you MUST be prepared with an iPod/iPhone/Android for the event. In these cases, a representative from 

your team will need to stay at the DJ table to operate any device you are using. 

*PLEASE NOTE: audio quality and volume are likely to be significantly diminished if using a connected 

device rather than submitting your music. 

Happy to answer any questions you have, so email at any time. 

Cheers to a great season! 
~Carryl 
 

Carryl Roy 
djcarrylroy@gmail.com 
603.493.5513 (text or call) 
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